
       Ins and Out,   Youth 

Exchange News   
   #39 February 2018 

 

Our 2018 Outbounds will be going to Brazil, Japan, Denmark, Chile, Czech 

Republic, Taiwan, Peru and Spain.   DGE Brian pinned and congratulated the new 

Outbound Class of 2018 on February 24!   

 

 

                                                                 

Yasmin is pinned by YEOs Monique and John with Barb.   

Below are Rebounds Kaitlyn (2016-17), Carlyann 2016-17), Gavin (2012-13) and Emily (2013-14) 

Inbounds from our district and District 6450 visited Lincoln sites.   



 

 

  

 

We still need clubs to host for 

Summer 2018.  This could be the 

joy of your club.  Join us in 

hosting:  Barb Malany, 2017-18 &  

Tiffany Warmowski 2018-19 Youth 

Exchange Chairs 

barbmalany@yahoo.com 

tifhermon@yahoo.com 


